
NOTICE OF 

PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 
 
For your information, a pre-bid meeting will be held for Contract 78293, which is Item 163 on the 
April 26, 2013 letting.  This contract is for misc. structural steel repairs, new HMA overlay, and 
new elastomeric troughs on the I-24 river bridge over the Ohio River. 
 
 

CONTRACT 78293 (Item 163) 
MASSAC COUNTY, IL AND MCCRACKEN COUNTY, KY 

SECTION BSMART 2013-1 
 
 

All interested parties are invited and highly encouraged to attend a pre-bid 
meeting for the above contract.  Department personnel will be present to 
describe the scope of work and answer any questions about the plans and 
special provisions.  The Department will provide traffic control.  The Contractor 
shall bring all required safety equipment for access. 
 
The meeting will be held at the job site - Structure No. 064-0035 which carries 
I-24 over the Ohio River near the city of Metropolis, Illinois.  The meeting will 
begin at 10:00 a.m. on April 10, 2013.   
 
If you need additional information, please contact David Piche at 618-351-5227. 

 


